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On Saturday, January 30, the Saint Joseph Marello Knights of Columbus presented their 

annual charity and scholarship fundraiser – their Seafood and Pasta Dinner and 

Auction.  The wines they chose to serve at dinner…..Mount Saint Joseph 2014 

Chardonnay and 2013 Tempranillo! 

As you can see by the photos above, the 375 guests at the event thoroughly enjoyed 

our wines.  In fact, before dinner was over the guests were clamoring for more.  While 

we did not have a miracle as at the wedding feast at Cana, Peter Story did happen to 

bring a couple of extra cases in his car.  We are delighted that our first wines were so 

well received! 

Saturday was also the first run for our information and display table which was staffed 

so professionally by Peter’s granddaughter -  Madeleine Ruybal (pictured with her 

grandmother Paulette above.) 

MSJ Wines A Hit at KofC Dinner 
Coming Soon… 

• Our ABC license 

• Our Website 

• Our Wine Club 

• On line Ordering 

• Our Cabernet 

• “Marello”, Our 
Tuscan Wine 

• Our Owners Club  
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As our 2015 Sierra Foothill wines 

continue their maturation in French 

oak barrels in Napa pending their 

2017 release, Peter has been busy 

selecting, blending and bottling our 

California Series wines. 

Our 2014 Chardonnay (213 cases) 

and 2013 Tempranillo (104 cases) 

are bottled and ready.  Direct to 

retail sales have begun with 

approval of our federal TTB permit.  

2

Direct to consumer sales will begin 

with approval of our California ABC 

license which we anticipate in the 

coming weeks.   

We are very excited about the 

pending March release of our next 

wines, a Cabernet Sauvignon and 

Marello, a Tuscan style wine.  

Expect more information in the coming 

weeks about these great wines and 

how you can order them. 

If you would like to know more about Mount 
Saint Joseph Wines LLC including potential 
investment opportunity, please contact: 

Joseph Smock, President 

916-390-7836 

jsmock@mountsaintjosephwines.com 

Tempranillo Bottled - “Marello” Release in March 

  

California Series 

 
2014 Chardonnay 

 
2013 Tempranillo 

 
2014 Cabernet 

 
2014 Marello 

- A Tuscan Blend - 

 


